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2018 – Notice to Shipping #16 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  
 
Construction of the New Champlain Bridge 
 
Work on the new Champlain Bridge is underway with the installation of 
segments over the navigation channel expected to begin Saturday July 14th 
2018 and to continue into the Fall.  Mariners are advised that during a 
portion of the installation of each segment, an interruption to navigation 
may be required.   
 
On the days leading up to the installation as well as on the day of 
installation, Maisonneuve Traffic Control will provide further information to 
the Mariners and direct traffic accordingly. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Maisonneuve Region 
July 10th, 2018 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


